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SCHOOL

17th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

YEAR 5 TRIP TO BIRMINGHAM BOTANICAL GARDENS

As part of their learning in their Art & Design unit on Rainforests, Year 5 will be going to
Birmingham Botanical Gardens on Thursday 10 October 2024. Children will have a session
taught by the experts at the Botanical Gardens, followed by a session of observational drawing
and painting.

Both classes will leave school after registration and return by the end of the school day.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water unless your child is
receiving free school meals.

If your child has asthma/allergy, please ensure they have an inhaler/medication in school
otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the visit (please check the date on the
inhaler/medication.)

The cost for this visit is £14.25 per child to cover the admission and transport. Payment for
this visit must be made online.

Please visit our website or the school office for details how to do this. If insufficient funds are
collected, then the visit will be cancelled. Please make your payment by Friday 4" October
2024.

School uniform needs to be worn. In addition, please ensure_your child wears appropriate clothing
for this time of year, which must include good footwear. In case of poor weather please ensure
that your child has a waterproof jacket.

If you do have any questions, please see Miss Harley, Art & Design Subject Leader or your child’s
class teacher.

Thank you,

Miss Harley & Year 5 Team.
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